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Dear Parent/Carer, 

From September 2024, the new class for your child will be Hedgehogs and your teacher will be Mrs Neill. 

 

 

 

 

Introduction from the class teacher: 

Hello and welcome to Hedgehogs!         

I am really looking forward to starting our learning journey together, in Year 4.  I am sure that we will work hard and 

have lots of fun at the same time. I am sure that the children will recognise me as the class teacher for ‘Badgers’ 

however, this year, I am delighted to become a ‘Hedgehog’ with you. 

Background information: 

I started my teaching career in my hometown of Derby where I taught in an inner-city school for 5 years. This will be 

my twelfth year of teaching and my sixth year of teaching in Shrewsbury. I have previously taught our year 5 cohort 

for the past four years but I am delighted to begin a new learning journey, in year 4, this year. We have many exciting 

units of work to look forward to and I can’t wait to support our ‘Hedgehogs’ achieve their potential. 

 

Currently, I am enjoying my role in co-ordinating Art within school and supporting my colleagues in delivering our 

wider curriculum. I am passionate about ensuring that the children are given as many opportunities to engage in as 

many enrichment activities throughout the year and I can’t wait to share all of our achievements! 

 

Outside school, I am known as a keen Disney fan and take every opportunity to celebrate all things Disney. As Walt 

Disney said himself, ‘We keep moving forward, opening new doors, and doing new things, because we're curious and 

curiosity keeps leading us down new paths’. As well as this, I thoroughly enjoy baking, gardening, discovering new 

places to explore in the local Shropshire countryside and relaxing with my art and music.  

Best Wishes 

 

Mrs Neill 

 

‘If you can dream it, you can do it’ - Walt Disney 

 

Mrs Neill 
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